
PFAS Sampling Results Summary

Off-Base Drinking Water Sampling Results Summary

The US Navy commenced sampling of drinking water from wells within a designated areas near the extent of the 
Navy facility. Table 1 summarizes the drinking water sampling results to date. Property owners were notified upon 
receipt of their preliminary results to let them know if their water contains PFOS and/or PFOA above or below a 
concentration of 70 parts per trillion. Bottled water delivery is also scheduled within 24 hours of the preliminary 
results phone call for property owners if their drinking water exceeded a concentration of 70 parts per trillion for 
PFOS and/or PFOA. Final laboratory results are mailed to each property owner after all data is verified and final. 
Due to privacy assurances, only counts are provided in the table below.

Table 1. – Drinking Water Results as of NSA MONTEREY, CA 06/01/2023

Number of drinking 
water wells sampled

Number of drinking water wells with final results 
above a concentration of 70 parts per trillion

Number of drinking water wells with final results 
below a concentration of 70 parts per trillion

0 0 0

On-Base Groundwater Sampling Results Summary

Information regarding exceedances of PFAS in groundwater is unavailable at this time.

For additional information, the Navy has provided an installation-specific Administrative Record File that includes 
PFAS documents for environmental cleanup sites on Navy/USMC installations.


